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3rd March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  

Year 1 Spring Concert 

 
Year 1 would like to invite you to your child’s class Spring Concert. We have space in the school hall to 
accommodate two guests per child. As the children have worked very hard to put on this concert for you, we 
politely request that, if younger siblings are attending, they are able to sit quietly for the duration of the concert.   
 
Each class will perform at the following dates and times:  
 
1C Jellyfish Class- Monday 24th March- 9.10-9.30 
 
1G Octopus Class Tuesday 25th March- 9.10-9.30 
 
1E Puffin Class Wednesday 26th March- 9.10-9.30 
 
 
The Lighthouse room doors (entrance from the playground by the wooden gazebo) will open for admittance 
from just after 9am once the morning register bell has rung and all children are in the school building. During 
the performance, we will be insisting on a ‘no screens’ policy please. Not all of the children in Year 1 have 
permissions to be photographed or videoed and we politely ask you to respect this.  
 
Could we ask that you supply your child with a brightly coloured plain t-shirt (blue, yellow, red, green etc.).  

Please bring this into school between 10th and 14th March and ensure that all clothes are named and in a 

carrier bag. We will return them after our performances. We ask that you send your child to school in their 

PE kits on this day and we will change their tops ready for their performance.   

We very much hope that you are able join us. Please click HERE to reserve your seats. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Year 1 team 
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